S.S."TEMARA"

Mr. Dobbie telephoned from Hull stating that further
discussions had taken place with Mr.Niel of Davilies &
Newman and in Mr. Dobbie's opinion the leakage could be
stopped by temporary repairs which will enable him to
jgssue an interim certificate for the voyage to Thorshavn
via the Shetlands. The new Owners were arranging to send
one of their trawlers to accompany the "TEMARA" on this
voyage.

The purpose of Mr. Dobbie's telephone conversatilon
was to draw attention to the fact that the screwshaft
survey was overdue and to obtain authority to inform
Mr. Niel who would be telephoning to Hull later this
afternoon that provided the vessel's condition could
be made satisfactory the desired interim certificate
would be issued. Mr. Dobbie was informed that in these
circumstances no objection would be taken to the
issue of the certificate and that no difficulty would
be placed in the way on account of the screwshaft

survey .
/&

28th April, 1950

N.B. As the above rerresents a change of attltude since
the matter was discussed with Mr. McMillan on the 25th

instant, particular enquiry was made of Mr. Dobbie as to
Mr. McMillan's views and 1t was learnt that he 1lgynow in
complete agreemernt with Mr. Dobble's 0p1n10n.(7 ?7
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